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I want the WDOE to not grant any variances that allow for any further polluting of our Spokane
River or any water ways. We were expected to have the River cleaned up by 1987. Looks like we
missed that date! I expect the WDOE to stand true to the people of Washington State and to do what
is in the best interest of its citizens and future generations to come. Do not allow any further
polluting of our Spokane River. Do whatever you need to do to prevent this from happening. Thank
you.


